
Friends of Park County 
 

Promoting thoughtfully planned growth in order to protect and enhance Park County's vibrant 
communities, sustainable working lands, and healthy natural resources. 

 

 

Rural Residential Sprawl:  What is it?  Can it be stopped? 
 

Zoom Webinar Tuesday, February 16th, 4:00 – 5:00 PM Mountain Time 

Dear Friends, 
 
Friends of Park County invites you to watch a presentation and informal 
discussion with Robert Liberty, a consultant for Friends of Park County.  Robert 
will discuss what rural residential sprawl is, where it has been spreading, and how 
various communities have succeeded in curbing its spread.  The last 15 minutes of 
this hour-long event will be devoted to questions and answers.  
 
Zoom:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84139085246   
Meeting ID: 841 3908 5246  Passcode: 662530 
A recording of this event will be available later accessible through the Friends of 
Park County webpages:  http://friendsofparkcounty.org/  
 

About Robert Liberty 
 

Robert has forty years of experience with planning, land regulation and 
implementation of those plans to create compact livable cities and to maintain 
rural lands and resources.  He has acquired this experience as an attorney, a 
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county hearings officer, an elected official and service on various boards and 
committees.  He has visited many places in the Mountain West over the last 
quarter-century including Park County and Bozeman, to advise citizens and 
nonprofit organizations.   
 
We are eager to engage you in our work and to continue our progress in keeping 
Park County the place we are proud to call home.  
 
Frank Schroeder, Chair & Co-founder  
fschroeder@friendsofparkcounty.org   
Jean Keffeler, Co-founder  
jkeffeler@friendsofparkcounty.org   
Ken Cochrane, Co-founder  
kcochrane@friendsofparkcounty.org  
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